
PTO meetingNovember 5, 2015Attendance:  Sarah Prock, Kristi Denison, Liz Stucker, Kelly Denison, Kelly Denison, Stacey Kester,Sean and Vantrese Tompkins, Scott Olson, Tracy McNall, Katie Turner, Anai Padilla, Jeremy Clark,Steve Brewer, Christine Olson, Amy Ham, Jennifer Desjardins, Becky Reavis, Berta Maldonado,Rene Maldonado, Jamie Portwood, Rachel Lacey, Paul Lacey, Ashley FardysMeeting called to order: 6:02 pmMeeting minutes were reviewed, a motion was made to approve the October minutes by VantreseTompkins and seconded by Katie Turner.Treasurers Report:   current balance is $3839.79, with $1580.69 belonging to Mr. Olson 4th gradeclass.Sarah Prock shared that to continue with the PTO, a new board needs to be approved tonight, thegoals were shared.After discussion, a new board was approvedPresident – Vantrese Tompkins—Sean Tompkins motioned, Kelly Denison secondedVice President – Jenifer Desjardins-Rachel Lacey motioned, Kelly Denison secondedTreasurer – Tracy McNall-Katie Turner motioned, Kelly Denison secondedSecretary – Berta Maldonado-Rene Maldonado motioned, Rachel Lacey secondedKristi gave an update on the box top competition dates, they are November 9th through January 8thThe TES PTO facebook page was discussed along with other ways to share information and waysfor parents  and staff to communicate with the PTO.   Mr. Clark is going to email the school techdepartment in regards to setting up an email address for the PTO.  Sarah Prock is going to makethe new president an authorized user on the facebook page.Mr. Clark thanked the group for coming and supporting the PTO.Mr. Olson ask what types of things would parents like to see shared at PTO meetings.  It wasagreed to set up a suggestion box at Parent Teacher Conferences to see what types of suggestionswere gathered.Next Meeting is on December 3rd, 2015 at 6pm.Meeting was adjourned at 6:31pm


